
 
 
Corunna Middle School Announcements   -  Monday, January 20, 2020 
 
Mother-Son Dance:  The Corunna Public Schools will host a Mother-Son Dance on 
March 3, 2020 for preschool-8th grade boys. The dance will be held at Corunna Middle 
School from 6:00-7:30 p.m. Tickets are on sale now and pre-registration forms are 
available in the office. The cost is $15.00 per couple and $5.00 for each additional son. 
Registration forms and payment is due by February 28th. 
 
Media Center I Spy Game:  Don’t forget to visit the media center to play the I Spy 
Game. Winners will be announced on Friday. 
 
Red Cedar Volleyball:  Attention all 4th-7th grade girls. Red Cedar volleyball information 
is now available. Please pick up an information packet in the office or from Coach Carnell 
in the gym. If you plan on playing, all forms and payment are due no later than Thursday 
January 23. 
 
Candy Cart:  Just a friendly reminder: The next candy cart will be on January 31st. 
 
Attention Students: As of 1/13/2020, every three (3) tardies is a detention.  
 
Awkward Teacher Throwback Photo Contest:  Keep an eye out in the hallways for the 
most recent Awkward Teacher Photo and cast your vote in the cafeteria. 
If you want to see more awkward photos of the entire CMS staff - you must BUY a 
YEARBOOK at www.yearbookforever.com - Sales end January 31st!! 
 
Daddy Daughter Dance: The Corunna Public Schools will be hosting a Daddy 
Daughter Dance again this year for pre-school -8th grade girls.  The dance will be held   
on January 28th at the Corunna Middle School from 6-7:30 p.m.  The cost is $15.00 per 
couple and $5 for each additional daughter.     Tickets are on sale now and pre-registration 
forms are available in the office. 

Recess:  Students, when the weather is around 40 degrees or above ALL students will be 
outside at recess.  If the weather is 0-40 degrees, 6th and 7th grade students will have the 
option to go out or stay in.  Below zero wind-chill all students will stay in.  We will let you 
know of the weather conditions in the morning.  

 

http://www.yearbookforever.co


 

As a reminder: For everyone’s safety the playground balls can only be kicked while 
playing in the grass. 

Cell phones will be allowed to be used as follows: 
Before school until 7:35 
Bleachers in the gym– YES 
Media center – Yes 
Hallways – NO 
Classrooms – NO 
Cafeteria – NO 
  
DURING SCHOOL HOURS: 
Whole school expectations – consistent building-wide 
Classroom – NO 
Any other location -NO 


